
 

 

23rd June 2021 

Reception to Year 1 Transition Meeting 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The end of year is fast approaching and no doubt you are keen to find out about your child’s 
progression into their next year of education, which starts in September. 
 
We would like to invite you to a Zoom meeting that has been planned to support your child’s 
move into Year 1. This meeting will take place on Wednesday 7th July at 6.00pm. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/2377957730?pwd=dG0zcmt1WmVuRnJTMFAySlJWNGthUT09 

 

Join our Cloud HD Video Meeting 
Zoom is the leader in modern enterprise video communications, with an easy, reliable cloud platform for video and 
audio conferencing, chat, and webinars across mobile, desktop, and room systems. Zoom Rooms is the original 
software-based conference room solution used around the world in board, conference, huddle, and training rooms, 
as well as executive offices and classrooms. Founded in 2011, Zoom helps businesses and organizations bring their 
teams together in a frictionless environment to get more done. Zoom is a publicly traded company headquartered in 
San Jose, CA. 
zoom.us 

Meeting ID: 237 795 7730                        Passcode: 5u3g63 
 
This meeting will play a fundamental part in preparing your child for the ‘big step’ that they 
will be taking in September when they enter Year 1 and start their National Curriculum 
education.   
 
The meeting will enable you as parents and carers to get a good understanding of what will 
happen in September. You will have the opportunity to meet the Year 1 team and ask any 
questions you might have. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs G Grainger 

Headteacher 
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